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Dear Parents,  
  

Thank you for reading this letter which informs you that we have a positive Covid-19 test 
result for a member of our school community.  Our thoughts and prayers are with this 
family and I thank them for responding and informing school of this result.  
  

Up to date advice from PHA and EA has been sought, the affected class has been informed 
and an enhanced clean of the affected area will take place. 
 
I do appreciate the concerns of you as parents, pupils, and the wider school community and 
I wish to reassure you that every precaution has been taken at this time.  
  

Ensuring the safety of all pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to 
monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed.   
 
Please be aware that your child and other classes in school should attend school as normal 
on Tuesday 6th October 2020 as planned.  
 
If you have a personal query/concern please do not hesitate to contact me on the school 
email address, help@nettlefield.co.uk. We will continue to update families via Seesaw on 
Monday.   
  

As a school family we would really appreciate that everyone would respect the 
confidentiality of this family and our school policy that asks for all communication on 
Seesaw to remain private and not shared on social media.  
  

Many thanks in advance for your understanding in this.  
  

Kind Regards,  
 
Mr S. McLean 
Principal 
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